
From:  Stephen DeCordova <stephendecordova@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 12:24:22 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project comment period extension
 

Due to the coronavirus pandemic:

Accordingly, this is to request that the comment period regarding the Hollywood Center Project be extended to at least
45 days after the libraries housing copies of the DEIR have been re-opened, or the lockdown has been rescinded.
 Please add my name to any petition requesting any such extension.

Sincerely,
Stephen DeCordova
2336 Lorenzo Dr, 
Los Angeles, CA 90068


